
    

Community links: This week we have been making knitted poppies which will be part 
of a community display at the church in commemoration of Armistice Day .We learnt 
how to French knit,shape our knitting into a spiral then add a centre button and a 
felt leaf.  

         

 

     
 

 

 

 

 

                          Have a lovely half term holiday – Mrs Moncrieff   

      

Reminders: 

 There will be no set spellings for the holiday and a new set will be 
posted on Google Classroom at the beginning  

                                                                           



 

 


